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Term Dates 

Term 1: 01.09.20 – 23.10.20 

Term 2: 02.11.20 – 18.12.20  

Term 3: 04.01.21 – 12.02.21 

Term 4: 22.02.21 – 01.04.21 

Term 5: 19.04.21 – 28.05.21 

Term 6: 07.06.21 – 21.07.21 

Inset Dates 

Tuesday 1st September 

Wednesday 2nd 

September 

Friday 12th February 

Thursday 1st April 

Wednesday 21st July 

 

 
 

 

 

Exploring with Clay 

Sage class pupils have been enjoying and exploring clay with Eva. The children have been 

mapping the Forest school area using clay and making their own figures. Amazing work 

everyone! 

   Sage class have been enjoying clay with Eva! The children have been mapping the Forest  

               

                                                                       

 

 

 

 

         Jess Plews 

         Sage Class  

  

 

 

 

 

Say Cheese! 

This is the way we brush our teeth- up and down, round and round, left to right! Early Years 

children have been working hard on practicing their teeth brushing this term. Just look at 

those pearly whites! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amy Jones 

Head of Early Years 
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Quacking Time! 

5 little ducks went swimming one day... Oregano class pupils loved hatching our very own 5 little ducks! We 

have enjoyed having all different children from the school coming to visit! They have gone back to the farm 

now where they will have more space to grow! We have had a lovely time exploring 

farms. We have been reading the story 'Farmer 

duck' and thinking about other people who help 

us including doctors, vets and lolly pop crossing 

patrols.  

 

Leigh Allen 

Oregano Class 

 

 

Basil Explorers! 

This term, Basil class pupils have achieved a great target: getting everybody outside and enjoying the good weather. We 

have all greatly benefitted from spending some time with nature. We had a wonderful day enjoying a Forest School 

morning session, playing games, and running around the field in the lovely sunshine! 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jay from Basil Class has been learning some new skills in his Forest school sessions. Great achievement Jay! 

 

                                          

 

 

 

 

Miriam Breda 

Basil Class 
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Maths work on Capacity 

Mint class pupils have been working on:  

 

 

 

We started with water to fill jugs, pots and cups.  

 

 

             

 

 

 

                           

Next, we tried green slime!  

Would it make it harder or easier to fill our jugs, pots and cups?   

   

                                     

 

 

 

 

 

Mint class boys really enjoyed the maths learning play. 

Katy Cripps 

Mint Class  
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Mental Health and Relaxing! 

Chamomile class pupils have been talking about mental health and what we can do to keep 

ourselves calm and relaxed. Here we are having a go at relaxing. 

                                   

 

                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chamomile Class 

Rhian Maw 
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News from Head of Department 

It was great to see so many parents/carers face to face this term for IEP meetings. Thank you for coming and thank you 

also to  those of you who filled out a feedback sheet. 

What a busy term we have had with lots of exciting fun! Star Wars Day, Forest School, Cycling Sessions, Celebrations Play 

Day and little baby ducklings hatching.  I can’t wait for the exciting events we have planned for next term!                                                                                     

                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

Here are a few things that will be happening in Term 6: 

 World of Work Week   

 Play Fest      

 Celebration Assemblies      

This week the pupils have been learning about the Platinum Jubilee and the Queen. Our play day theme was celebrations 

and all the pupils had lots of fun!  

We all hope you have a wonderful half term and enjoy the Jubilee Weekend! 

                                                                                        

Reminder for Term 6 

As the weather is getting warmer, please remember to send your child in with a hat and some sun cream. 

Emma Saunders  

Head of Primary 
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